
Newsletter dated 21st February 2023 
 
Hi All, 
 
Well, though cloudy, the fog held off and we were able to play our Reverse Waltzing Matilda. 
 
There was a good turnout, including eight 9-hole Ladies playing a competition, so maybe with a bit 
of sunshine next week we will get our numbers even nearer to 45. 
 
Next week’s competition is an Open draw NQ Stableford.  
 
I forgot to ask on Tuesday for more volunteers to do the draws (including next week) so if you can, 
please let Sheila Stewart know. 
 
Results for 21st February 
 
1st Place with 70 Points taken on back nine (£8 each) 
 

 Jane Howe, Carolyn Butterworth, Sue Prince 
 
2nd Place with 70 points. (£6 each) 
 
 Gillian Hanson, Rosie Myers, Nicky Hardie 
 
9-hole competition with 20 points (£5) 
 

Dee Cullen 
 
Texas Scramble Saturday 18th February 
 
96 players played in the above last Saturday. Teams were drawn to approximately even out the 
handicaps, competition is then played off gross scores. 
 
With a score of 62 the winners were: Marcus Bland, Neil French, Brian McCarthy and Jez Reilly, one 
shot ahead of Daran Davies, Paul White, Paul Hanson and Ellen Watson ⶡⶢⶣⶤⶥ 
 
Full results on clubhouse noticeboard. 
 
Finally, and sadly, I have to report the death of a well-loved former member Liz Murphy. 
 
She established and organised golfing away breaks here at the club and kept in contact and attended 
them even after she moved to Cornwall.  
 
Please contact Carole Challender if you wish to make a donation to her charity. 
 
Best Wishes 
Linda 
 


